
 

JUR_SP - 43464936v1 - 10550005.487886 
JUR_SP - 46106806v2 - 10550005.496337 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, December 22, 2022 – Nu Holdings Ltd. ("Nu" or the "Company") 
(NYSE: NU | B3: NUBR33), in continuation of the Material Fact disclosed on September 15, 2022, 
in relation to the procedures for the discontinuation of the Level III BDR Program, communicates 
to its shareholders and the market in general that: 
 

(i) at a meeting held on December 20, 2022, the CVM Board authorized the Company's 
request for the adoption of a differentiated procedure within the scope of: (a) the 
discontinuation of its Level III BDR Program; (b) the cancellation of the Company's  
Registration of Foreign Issuer in Brazil; and (c) the registration of the Company's Level I 
BDR Program at B3. Therefore, the option to deliver Level I BDRs with the existing 
composition of Level III BDRs was approved. However, such option may not be the default 
choice for Level III BDR holders who do not state explicitly their intent to do so; and 
 
(ii) additionally, as per the meeting's informative note, the CVM Board stated that the 
standard procedure for investors who opt for the sale of their securities should be the sales 
facility, with the sale of the Company's class A shares listed on the NYSE underlying the 
Level III BDRs listed on the B3.  
 

The Company is (i) awaiting the disclosure of the full content of the decision; and (ii) evaluating 
the appropriate adjustments in the schedule for the discontinuation of the Level III BDR Program 
resulting from the above-mentioned decision of the CVM Board, and will inform the market as 
soon as the new timetable is defined.  
 
The Company will keep the market, its shareholders and the NuSócios Customer Program 
informed about the subject of this notice to the market, and will disclose in due course to BDR 
holders the details of the procedures for the discontinuation of the Level III BDRs Program. 
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